
Appendix C – Risk Reconciliation Report 

Significant changes* to the Adults Social Service’s departmental risk register since 

the last Adults Social Care Committee Risk Management report was presented in 

January 2017. 

The Adult’s Social Services departmental risk register was last reported to the Adults 

Social Care Committee in January 2017.  

Since the last Committee meeting the risk register has been reviewed by the Senior 

Management Team and the Risk Management Officer. It was agreed that there have 

been no significant changes to report. 

The next review is due in September 2017. 

* A significant change can be defined as any of the following; 

• A new risk 

• A closed risk 

• A change to the risk score  

• A change to the risk title or description (where significantly altered). 
 

 

 

 


